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Witmer Heights Worship 9:30 a.m.     
 

Meeting outside behind the church, wearing masks, and distancing.   
In case of rain, we will meet inside with the same guidelines. 

 
 

Gathering/Praising 
Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Singing together 

 

Hearing 
Children’s Time 

Scripture:  John 4:1-7, Ephesians 4:2 
Sermon: “Figuring Out Together” 

 

Responding and Sending 
Sharing and Prayer 

Sending Song 
Benediction 

 
 

Worship Service Participants  
Song Leader: Shane Miller 

Worship Leader:  Janet Breneman     Children’s Time: Sophia Zook 
 Preacher: Randy Keener 

 Offering:  Place in container provided 
   

 
Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar  
June 21 – Affirmation for church positions 
June 28 – Farewell Sunday for Randy and Emily.  Details to come. 
 
 

OFFERINGS  

Offerings/General Fund            Attendance/Worship  

First Deaf      $       N/A        N/A 
Witmer Heights       $2,855.00        Witmer Heights - 69 
                

    

    

Menno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin WeeklMenno Bulletin Weeklyyyy    
    

~Because Menno Bulletin is back, the Google Document was removed on 
Friday, June 19.  Thanks to everyone who helped us to stay connected during our 
time away from each other.          ~Pastor Randy 
 
~ The Elder Team is working with Bishiop Joe Miller on the interim pastor 
search.  The Pastoral Search Committee: Vanessa Boyer, Clair Kauffman, Joy 
Gehman Miller, Merle Reinford, and Shelby Swartley will begin the search 
process.  Keep their work in your prayers. 
 

~Nominations- affirmation on June 21 at end of church service.  
Elder:  In process  
Serve:  Tricia Stoltzfus  
Treasurer:  Dave Swartley 
Retreat Assistants:  Daniel and Sophia Zook 

~First Deaf will continue to have Sunday morning worship and Wednesday     
evening Bible study on Zoom through the end of June, afterwhich they will re-
evaluate next steps. 
 
~The Women’s Regional Gathering that was to be held November 7, 2020, at 
Stumptown Mennonite Church has been postponed to November 6, 2021. 
 
~The Parent & Preschool Center is hiring for the 2020/2021 school year!  We 
are looking for nurturing, reliable individuals who love Jesus and love to work 
with children! We are looking for teachers, teachers aides, and Cnnections 
childcare workers  If you or someone you know is interested in learning more 
about this great job opportunity, please contact Hannah Hardy at 717-397-5717 
or preschool@mellingerchurch.org.  
 
 


